

Directorate of Finance & Information

Our Ref FOI.12.178

Contact us: foi@derbyhospitals.nhs.uk

31 July 2012

Miss Brinder Mann

Royal Derby Hospital

Uttoxeter Road Derby DE22 3NE

Tel: 01332 340131 Minicom: 01332 254944 ontactus@derbybospitals.nbs.uk

contactus@derbyhospitals.nhs.uk www.derbyhospitals.nhs.uk

Dear Miss Mann

Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000

Thank you for your request for information that has been processed under reference number FOI.12.178.

I am making a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and ask that you provide me with further information on the supply of medical agency staff to your trust/authority from 2009 to 2012 to include the following information:

- 1. Cost to the trust/authority
- 2. Grade
- 3. Supplier/Agency
- 4. Speciality

Please provide as much information as is available and if you are unable to answer each point please answer any section where data is available.

Please see the attached document. Please note that the time periods applied to your request are the financial years 2009/10, 2010/11 and 2011/12. Additionally we have split the grade of the agency staff into junior, middle and senior.

If you should have any further queries with regard to this matter please contact me at the above address. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

Please note that the information provided is the property of Derby Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust and subject to Intellectual Property and Database Rights. Any commercial application or use of this information may be subject to the provisions of the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005. This means that if you wish to re-use the information provided for commercial purposes for any reason you must ask us for permission to do so. Should we agree that you can use the information it will be subject to the issue of a licence which may or may not involve a fee. If you have any questions about this process please contact us at foi@derbyhospitals.nhs.uk.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to this request and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to:

The Chief Executive
Derby Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust
The Royal Derby Hospital
Uttoxeter Road
Derby
DE22 3NE

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner's Office cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by this Trust. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely

Sally Maine (Mrs)
Information Access Co-ordinator